Hi Vasia,

| noticed that you frequently contribute to Newcity Design’s website, and with Wicker Park
Bucktown Summer Sidewalk Sales quickly approaching August 25 and 26, 2018, your readers
might enjoy an online-only preview of the top designs and fashions that will be showcased in
their fashion show on August 25.

| can provide images of the fashions to be showcased along with an interview with one of the
stores on their latest trends. With dozens of unique Wicker Park and Bucktown businesses
along Damen Avenue, Division Street, North Avenue and Milwaukee Avenue participating in the
fashion show and sales, the Wicker Park Buckown Summer Sidewalk Sales are Chicago’s
largest sidewalk sales.

For more information and the most up-to-date list of sidewalk sale participants see the release
included below.




